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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 10:18 AM

To: 'peter@riemen.net'

Subject: 959 Burr Street, File No. J1702A

Hi Mr. Riemenschneider, 

 

You appeared before the hearing officer on November 8
th

 and at that time, she recommended 

that if there are no same or similar violation(s), she would reduce the cleanup fee in 

half.  After reviewing the records, there were no recent violations, therefore the fee will be 

reduced from $504 to $252.   

 

If you are still looking for more reduction, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on 

January 18 at 5:30 at 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 300, St Paul MN 55102 to contest further. 

 
 

 

 

Mai Vang 
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings 
City Council Offices 

15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Direct: 651-266-8563 

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals

Fax: 651-266-8574 

Email:  mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


